
 

 

NATIONAL CHILLI AWARDS TM 2023 

Please complete all relevant fields on this form, print it and include it with the products you send for judging. If you are unable to recall which 

categories you have entered, please refer to the confirmation email you received upon payment. All products submitted MUST contain chilli as 

an ingredient and carry a Best Before or Use By date of 1st March 2023 or later. 

Company Name:  

Your Name:  

Email:  

Telephone:  

Social handles Facebook  Instagram  Twitter  

Are you entering the UK 
or International awards? 

UK                                                  International  

 

FOOD SAFETY: 

Is your product produced in 
the UK or outside of the UK? 

UK  Outside of the UK  

 

UK PRODUCTION ONLY: 

You must be operating a registered and approved food production business to enter the National Chilli Awards. 

Is the premises where your product is made registered as a food business with the Food Standards Agency (FSA) or approved by your local 

authority? 

YES  NO 

What is your current Food Hygiene rating:    

 

OUTSIDE OF UK PRODUCTION ONLY: 

You must be operating a registered and approved food production business to enter the National Chilli Awards. 

Is the premises where your product is made registered as a food business with a competent and recognised authority in your country? 

YES  NO 

PRODUCT DELIVERY INFORMATION: 

Please send two of each product entered per category. These must be in their unopened, standard retail packaging with clear labelling. All 

products must be packaged well for safe transport. We recommend using a tracking service to ensure delivery as we cannot provide proof of 

receipt. Please send all products entered in one package where possible. The delivery address is: 

Clifton Chilli Club 
Ref: NCA23 
109 Cutler Road 
Bristol  
BS13 8DZ 
UK 
 

Products must be delivered no later than Friday 31st December 2023 with the exception of Fudge which must be delivered by 21st January 2023. 

Please use the following pages to complete your product entry information. Only complete the details for the categories you have entered 

 



CHILLI BBQ SAUCE 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A rich, tangy BBQ sauce with smokiness from chipotle.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


CHILLI KETCHUP 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A sweet, tomato-based ketchup with a hint of Cayenne chilli.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


FRUIT BASED CHILLI SAUCE 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A mango and habanero sauce with a twist of lime. Sweet and sour with a balanced heat.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


ASIAN STYLE CHILLI SAUCE 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “Hints of ginger, garlic, lemongrass with a balanced sweet heat from Birds Eye chilli.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


GARLIC CHILLI SAUCE 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

Please tick to confirm that this product does not contain chilli extract:   

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A garlic and ginger sauce with soy, honey and chilli.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


MILD CHILLI SAUCE 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

Please tick to confirm that this product does not contain chilli extract:   

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A gentle jalapeno sauce with tequila and lime.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


MEDIUM CHILLI SAUCE 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

Please tick to confirm that this product does not contain chilli extract:   

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A Cayenne and Habanero sauce blended with carrot and garlic.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


HOT CHILLI SAUCE (Non-Extract) 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

Please tick to confirm that this product does not contain chilli extract:   

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A Ghost Pepper sauce with balanced acidity and natural sweetness.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


EXTRA HOT CHILLI SAUCE 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A Moruga Scorpion sauce supported with tomato and a touch of extract for a lasting heat.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


CHILLI JAM/MARMALADE 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A Jalapeno and apple jam with a twist of lime.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


CHILLI PICKLE/CHUTNEY 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A Chipotle and caramelized onion chutney with a spiced finish.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


SAVOURY CHILLI SNACK 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “Prime, topside beef biltong with a classic coriander & pepper seasoning with a pinch of Cayenne.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


CHILLI CONFECTIONERY 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A rich, 70% dark chocolate with orange and 7-Pot chilli .” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


CHILLI RUB/SPICE MIX 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A South-American inspired rub containing Amarillo and lime.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

 

 

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance


CHILLI OIL 
Product Name:  

Ingredient list:  

 

The judges will see the following information. Please do not include the name of your product, company name or any details that may provide 

clues to your commercial entity: 

Product description: 
(Please describe the 
flavours, key ingredients, 
etc) 

 

Eg. “A blend of extra virgin olive oil and rapeseed for a peppery and nutty flavour, enhanced with Ancho chilli.” 

Please tick if this product is vegetarian (does not contain meat):   

If your product is not 
suitable for ambient 
storage, please provide 
storage information prior 
to opening: 

 

 

Please tick to confirm that the product being submitted has a Best Before or Use By date that exceeds 1st March 2023: 

 

Kitchen instructions: 

Products will be judged at room temperature. If your product requires any preparation (using only one extra ingredient), please provide the 

following details: 

Preparation details:  

Eg. Serve warm, mix with 2 parts mayonnaise, etc 

 

ALLERGEN INFORMATION: 

It is essential that you declare ALL allergens present within the product. Failure to do so may result in your product being disqualified. If in doubt, 

please visit food.gov.uk 

No allergens: 

 

CELERY   CEREALS   CRUSTACEANS   EGGS   FISH  

 

LUPIN   MOLLUSCS  MUSTARD   TREE NUTS  PEANUTS 

 

SEASAME SEEDS  SOYBEAN   MILK     SULPHITES AND SULPHER DIOXIDE  

 

  

https://www.food.gov.uk/safety-hygiene/food-allergy-and-intolerance

